
 

Price Increase Announcement 

December 11, 2023  
 

To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to the rising cost in raw material, energy, and freight, Mill Steel Framing will 

implement a minimum price increase of 10% of all products on January 12th, 2024. We 

will continue to monitor the Mill activity as other increases may be necessary to offset 

these rising costs. 

 

We will honor all active quotes in accordance with our current quote policy and will be 

adhering 100% to our quote policy. New price sheets will be sent out following this 

announcement. We greatly appreciate your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mill Steel Framing 

 

Copyright © 2023 Mill Steel Co., All rights reserved. 

Mill Steel is proud to debut our brand new website and submittal builder. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Mill Steel Co. 

2905 Lucerne Dr SE 

Grand Rapids, MI 49546-7160 

 


